
  People’s Baptist Church 
 

Welcome 
 

As a courtesy, please turn off all cell phones during service times. 

*Assisted listening devices are available at the Sound Booth* 
 

November 12, 2023 
 

 
 

 

                                                 
 

Greeting and Announcements 

Prayer 

Hymn: 556, Come, Ye Thankful People, Come 

Choir: Grace Alone 

Missions Minute 

Prayer 

Dismiss Children for Children’s Church 

Hymn: 113, Here is Love 

Special Music: Regner Family 

Message: Pastor Ramler 

Closing Hymn 

Prayer 
 
 

     
 

Sun 11/12        2:00 pm    Autumn Lake Nursing Home Ministry 

                         3:30 pm    Spring Arbor Nursing Home Ministry 

                         4:30 pm    Choir Practice 

  6:00 pm  Evening Service with Communion 

                         6:45 pm    Quarterly Business Meeting 

Tues 11/14       7:00 pm  Deacon’s Meeting 

Wed 11/15       7:00 pm     Prayer Meeting, Youth Group Event  

                                          & AWANA 
 

 

 
 

Sun 11/19         9:30 am    Missionary Speaker Tim Peterson 

Tues 11/21       7:00 pm    Thanksgiving Praise Service 

Sun 11/26         9:30 am    Missionary Speaker Sam Laterza 

                         1:30 pm    Tranquility Nursing Home Ministry 

                         7:15 pm    Birthday Fellowship 

Mon 11/27        6:00 pm  Remodeling Committee Meeting 

 

                           Announcements 
 
Church Officer Nomination Forms: Last day to submit church 

officer nominations is today.  
 

Attention Ladies: 2024 Secret Sister Forms are on the table in the 

back of the sanctuary. All ladies 7th grade and up are encouraged to 

participate. Please place your completed forms in the labeled box by 

December 10. Please see Nicole Pryor if you have any questions.  
 

Nursing Home Ministry: All are invited to assist with our monthly 

nursing home ministry. Musical talent appreciated but not required. 

Our next visit will be Sunday, November 12, 2:00 pm at Autumn 

Lake and 3:30 pm at Spring Arbor. See Scott Stafford for more 

information.  
 

FCA Shoe Drive: FCA has been working hard collecting shoes for 

their shoe drive and now they are asking for our help. Their goal is to 

collect 2,500 pairs of shoes and they are getting close! The funds will 

help purchase some concession equipment for the school and will 

also be helping the Jr./Sr. class raise money for their class trip. They 

are accepting shoes of all sizes and types. No tears or rips please. 

Collection has been extended to December 8th. 
 

Golden Mile Gathering: This Wednesday, November 15, the teens 

will leave the church by 7:05 pm and will have a fellowship at 

Popeye’s. Please bring enough money for a snack. See David Lavoie 

with questions.  
 

Missionary Speaker: Sunday, November 19 we will welcome Tim 

Peterson, missionary to Poland. He will be speaking in a combined 

teen & adult Sunday School.  A love offering will be collected.  
 

Thanksgiving Praise Service: We will be having a Thanksgiving 

Praise Service on Tuesday, November 21 at 7:00 pm. There will be 

no Wednesday Evening Services on the 22nd.  
 

Adult Christmas Party: The various classes will be hosting their 

Christmas parties on December 2. See the bulletin insert for more 

information.  

 

                                        Happy Birthday 
 

 Nov 12 Iyanu Ayano            Nov 15 David Lavoie                    

 Nov 12 Andrew Cannon                         Nov 19 Jude Annor 

 Nov 13 Adalynn Black    

       

       
                     

November 12 November 19 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES 

Elementary –  

Muniz 

Young Annor 

Scott 

Beginners – C. Briggs J & K 

Harrell 

Nicole P. 

Jonathan A. 

Toddlers - C. Black Shelly G. 

Hailey B. 

Cairna M. 

Sara G. 

Nursery* 

Sunday School Franca A. Sara G. 

Morning Worship Becky B. 

Jill B. 

Michelle P. 

Beth P. 

Evening Service Pearl A. 

Shelly G.** 

Shelly G. 

Cairna M.** 

Wednesday Joyce S. 

Emily W. 

Hilary Y. 

Barbara B. 
* Coordinator – Sara Goad; ** Toddlers (2-4 yrs.) 

 

 

 

Phil & Debbie Melton – Japan – In September, I enjoyed an 

amazing two weeks of ministry in both General Santos City and 

the Manilla area as well. The ministry of the Faith Tribal Bible 

School is going well and it was a delight to be able to spend time 

with the students, teachers and area pastors. The last weekend in 

October, along with my parents, we had the privilege of hosting 

seven young men to our ministries both in Seki and Sakahogi. 

The international ministries in Sakahogi are also doing well. We 

just finished a church family led Harvest Festival at the church 

geared toward unreached and unchurched folks in the 

community, both Japanese and foreign. On the 19th of November 

we will be celebrating our church Thanksgiving. Then on 

Christmas Eve, we will have our second ever Christmas Cantata 

at the Sakahogi church. Please pray for these upcoming events.  
 

 

 
 

 

      This Week  Year-To-Date 

Tithes & Offerings Giving                 $      10,138.00 $  155,738.20 

Tithes & Offerings Budget Needs      $        8,582.13 $  163,060.47 

Faith Promise Giving       $        1,120.00 $    12,385.00 

Faith Promise Budget Needs    $           716.98 $    13,622.62 
 

 
 

 
 

Sunday School       84      Sunday Morning       115 

Sunday Evening       80 

This Week’s Events 

Order of AM Service  

Attendance Report for November 5, 2023 

Stewardship Report for November 5, 2023 

Special Coming Events 


